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March 3rd, 1926.

Shelley nderson, Eg- . , 
122 Dundas Street, 
Belleville, Ont.

Dear Mr. Anderson:-
I an much interested in you:’ 

letter of March 1st with reference to roads laid 
out by early settler in Prince Edward County,

The points yon raise are very 
interesting indeed, hut I am afraid I do not know 
enough about it to give you any intelligent reply. 
7’ith reference to maps of 7. 7. Elmore of 1936,
I suggest that you write to Colonel A. G. Doughty, 
Dominion Archivist at Ottawa, asking him the rame 
questions you have addressed to no.
Colonel Doughty will have the matter looked into os 
the point raised involves some interesting research.

I think

As to whether the old roads were 
legal rights of way and not susceptible to being 
closed without the Municipality furnishing a road, 
that is a legal cuestion concern ng which many docu­
ments have prdbably been made,
answer the question and suggest reference to the 
County Solicitor.

Off hand I could not

I am,
Yours faithfully,


